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Hello Scott,

My name is Jared Ebert, I am with the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS).  Weld County
contacted our office regarding a dredging operation occurring in Milton Reservoir.  They indicated that you are with
Farmer’s Reservoir & Irrigation Co. and are aware of the project and are their point of contact.  Weld County wanted
to know if DRMS has required a permit for this operation and based on my review of the site’s location, it does not
appear we have issued a permit for this project.  Based on the information I have, I am not sure if a permit from
DRMS would be required.  Would you have time for a phone call or virtual meeting, so I can get more details
concerning the project? I am available tomorrow from between 9am and 1:30pm, and Friday between 9am and
11am, then from 1:30pm to 3pm. 

Thanks in advance for your time.

Jared    

--

Jared Ebert

Senior Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 ext. 8120 |  F 303.832.8106 | Cell (720) 413-6466

Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

Mailing: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216
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